
COVID-19 Precautions for 2021 Annual 
Meeting, May 24 
 

• Signs will be posted to remind attendees to maintain social distancing between household 
groups. 

• Designated staff will be wearing masks and gloves to hand attendees gifts and refreshments.  
• Attendees will be instructed to bring their own lawn chairs, including volunteers and staff 
• Door prize tickets will be drawn by the Board Member making the announcements 
• The Door Prize envelopes will behanded out by staff. 


